
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

MELBOURNE, 28 JUNE 2011 
 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
 

No. 087T - 2011 
 

PORT PHILLIP 
 

PATTERSON RIVER 

 
PATTERSON RIVER ENTRANCE – REDUCED DEPTH 

 
Date: Immediate 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of reduced channel depth at Patterson 

River Entrance, at approximate location 38˚04.412’ S 
145˚07.166’ E (WGS84). 
 
Water depth at the entrance is reduced to approximately 
0.5 metre (Chart datum) in places. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution, 
ensure they check local weather & tidal conditions before 
they leave & take appropriate navigation charts & safety 
equipment. 
 
Updated depth information is available at 
www.parkweb.vic.gov.au, following the links to Boating & 
Ports then Patterson River. 
 

Charts Affected:  AUS 143 
 
Further Notice: A Further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 
 
 
 
VIN WRIGHT 
MANAGER OF OPERATIONS 
BAYS AND MARITIME DIVISION 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parkweb.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 
 


